
Attachment 3

ESG Outcomes and BIAs - from Annual Reports

In order to limit the resource requirement on the Business Improvement Areas for this reporting cycle,
Administration has pulled key projects and items from the association annual reports and from Executive Director
input to summarize ESG projects/outcomes of their work for the past year. Administration is working on providing
training and on building and aligning reporting needs on this subject. This report is meant to help introduce the
associations to ESG and to help set a baseline for further incorporation into their work.

Business
Improvement
Area

Environmental Outcomes Social Outcomes Governance Outcomes

Northwest
Industrial

- Lobbied for improved transit in
the area including providing
feedback on the bus network
redesign including the
development of an on-demand
system from ETS to support
alternative methods of
transportation

- Community Clean up project was
completed with a men’s
basketball team volunteering

- Has been engaging in
conversations with the City on
the future of electric vehicles and
the electric grid. They are
interested in how this work will
progress and how the association
can help

- Email and newsletter
communication helps members to
access support and therefore
allows them to focus on key
business operations and
expanding offerings versus looking
for support programs or having to
navigate regulations (i.e. through
one-on-one program)

- Leads a crime deterrence/security
patrol for the area. Due to the
unique operational characteristics
of the area, there is almost no
traffic after daytime work hours so
a security patrol is needed

- Continues to prioritize safety and
security for businesses in our area
and will provide information and
support to an emergent homeless
population in the area

- Provided information on resources
available for businesses dealing
with challenges due to the

- Annual Report submitted
April 14, 2022

- Audited Statements
submitted April 14, 2022

- Budget and Board list
submitted to City Council
on Dec. 6, 2021

- AGM conducted on Oct.
27, 2021

- Quarterly variance reports
submitted for  Q1, Q2, Q3
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COVID-19 pandemic, and
advocated for financial support for
businesses from the City of
Edmonton to help support jobs
and the local economy through the
pandemic
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